GREG BEST
CONSULTING, INC.

9223 N. Manning Ave.
Kansas City, MO 64157
816-792-2913

July 14, 2005

Federal Communications Commisssion
Media Bureau—Video Division

LPTV Branch—Hossein Hashemzadeh
445 12" Street SW

Washington, DC 20554

Dear Hossein,

This letter will serve to explain the circumstances that result in the request for the STA for the proposed
facilities.

The Class A licensee KSKJ was operating on channel 38 as indicated on his license. KPXN-D (FCC
file number BMPCDT20021126AAU) has begun test and operations on channel 38 and as a result, the
viewing audience of KSKJ has been reduced to effectively nothing. In essence, KSKJ-CA has been
displaced and receiving significant interference.

To resolve the interference, this firm has filed a displacement application with the FCC (FCC file
#20050714ACI This STA requests the immediate granting of operation that matches the facilities
described in the application. Namely, the proposed facilities of a Pineapple UTV-1KW transmitter
(slightly reduced in power and within the type certified range), transmission line, and Scala 2X2 723147
panel antenna will result in an ERP of 8 kW on the horizon.

This STA request is believed to be in the public interest because it will allow KSKJ to serve its intended
audience. Furthermore, the STA is only requested until the minor license application for KSKJ-CA
identified above is granted. The attached interference analysis is exactly the same as filed with the
application as well as the attached RF Exposure prediction.

Should you have any technical questions about the proposed facilities please let me know and | will be
happy to answer them.

Sincerely,

Gregovy L. Best PE

President



